
Website Homepage

As the email discussion I had hoped would follow my email on this subject of 28 November did not materialise, and no-one has come up with new versions of the relevant texts, I have asked Julie to include the topic on the agenda for next Tuesday's meeting.  I would not want this discussion to take up too much of the meeting, and suggest that it might be appropriate to set up a sub-group to take the matter forward, if there is agreement to go ahead with the update and on the general principles to be followed.

In the interim, it would be helpful if you could all refer to my email of 28 November and look at my draft for a new Home page, which is at Resources / Admin Home test, and slightly changed since that email.

The basic text in the white panel is now editable and machine-readable, and uses the same font as the blackislelarder site.  The show-hide text at 'Read more' is based on the 'Welcome to a world in Transition' (attached) which previously appeared as the Home page for new visitors, and Martin's comments on which prompted discussion of this update.  There are links at the end of this text to

    a) a new 'More about Transition Black Isle' page, which is largely an amalgam of the two previous pages 'About Transition Black Isle' and 'More about Us', which are both still accessible from the menu under Home, but should probably be removed.

    b) the recently updated 'Join - Renew - Donate' page.

I have now put agenda, Convenor's report and minutes for both 2017 and 2018 AGMs in the document library, at TBI Business / 2017 Meetings / AGM . .  and TBI Business / 2018 Meetings / AGM . .  respectively.

 I would envisage more links being added to the new 'More about . . ' page, eg to company structure, address and perhaps constitution(?), and to Wendy's organisation chart.  Both the new documents are merely my first drafts and obviously subject to modification in the light of your suggestions or your own drafts.  

Below the show-hide text there are two images with summary text acting as links to the relevant menu main page.  Jamie does not recommend trying to display the sub-menu on clicking the image, so I have tried to get round the problem that the main interest under a topic is often accessed via the sub-menus by putting a prompt to check the menu for more pages at the top of each main page.  Obviously more images and links can be added if we decide to use this layout - the alternative would be simply to refer people to the main menu.

Please try to find to look at all this, and consider what changes you think should be made to the layout and/or the texts, before the meeting, otherwise our discussion will be ill-informed.

Jamie has fixed the problem which prevented access to the forum, which was a side effect of other changes he has recently made.

Archiving documents

The Directors' Report and Financial Statements are at TBI Financial /  with this link

https://www.transitionblackisle.org/userfiles/file/TBI%20Financial/TBI%202017-18%20accounts.pdf?04-12-2018-103028 .

I wonder if we should be thinking about putting some of these documents on Dropbox or on the external hard disc we bought but have not so far used.  At one time we had a sub-group trying to work out categories for this 'archive' information, but it didn't get very far.  Perhaps we should discuss next week.

Subscriptions/ donations

As it is now a year since we changed from membership subscriptions to donations, I wonder if it would be possible for Alaine and Julian to prepare, and Julian to present, a comparative review of the situation.  I think it would be interesting to know:

    Subscription income for 2016-17

    Donation     income for 2016-17

    Donation income for 2017-18

        of that (if possible to separate

        Donation income effectively in lieu of subscriptions

What procedures, if any, are in place instead of what would previously been a subscription reminder email sent around the year end in April?

Are members who have donated invited to repeat or renew their donations, and if so is this on a fixed date or on the anniversary of their original donation?

Are members who have not donated contacted individually to invite them to do so?

I hope obtaining this information will not be too burdensome for Alaine and Julian, but I think it would be very useful for us to have it (perhaps for the next meeting if this is too short notice for this one).


